
In May 2021 the door was washed and a polyurethane clear coat was applied. This 

changed the appearance of the door. To correct our mistake, we propose to sand 

off the clear coat, stain the door with Minwax Red Oak #215 and apply a coat of 

Minwax Helmsmen Spar Urethane clear coat satin finish. We believe the door to 

be oak. 
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